Sussex Gymnastics County Treasurers Report

From 3 April 2022 to 2 April 2023

Annual Report

This year saw the return of competitions within the county.

The championships took place for Woman's Artistic in August.

Tumble also held their championships in October and the Intercounty qualifiers in February.

Trampoline held an inter county competition in June.

A new floor and vault competition was arranged in March for novice and intermediate groups

These were all very successful both in raising awareness within the county, and contributed over £7000 to county funds

Having funds allows the county to support training and this year grants were given totalling £2235

The county purchased a card reading machine to enable noncash transactions and is available for any county supported events.

The Sussex squad also contributes to funds, and enables us to purchase squad kit and wider competitions.

Overall the county funds have increased by £6000 which will enable us to continue to support all our clubs,

Keith Walter County Treasurer

SUSSEX GYMNASTICS

Income and Expenditure Variances

April 3 2022 to April 2 2023

Opening Balance	26540
Competitions	+6577
Affiliations	+1285
Trampoline county comp	+900
Sussex Squad	+963
Training Grants	-2235
Previous years adjustments	-900
Other	-388
Closing balance	32742